
The Embassy of Bolivia has the pleasure to announce the presentation of the
Bolivian classical pianist Rossana Tamarri Galarza on Tuesday 15th September at
7.45pm, who represents the new generation of musicians from Bolivia and is one of
the most talented Latin American pianists.

In this context, Rossana Tamarri Galarza has a command of a vast repertoire which
is reflected in her many international awards and successful career. She completed
her piano studies with distinction at the Catholic University of Washington D.C.
(1989) and has performed on the piano in numerous international piano concerts in
Latin America, Europe and Asia.

The concert is organised as a part of the celebration of the Bicentennial of the
Independence of Bolivia, with the collaboration of the Latin American and
Caribbean Cultural Society (LACCS).

The Embassy of Bolivia expects the concert of Mrs Tamarri Galarza to be an
important landmark in the Bolivian-British relations and I wish to express my
sincere gratitude to BG Group who, as a contributor, has helped to make this
concert a successful event and my cordial thanks to the Latin American and
Caribbean Cultural Society of its praiseworthy efforts in organising this musical
evening in the United Kingdom.
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